
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Congratulations 

 

Thurlby Stars Certificate Winners 

We would like to congratulate our Thurlby Stars for demonstrating one of our Thurlby Values this week. Our 

winners are: 

 

Reception –  Elissa and Henrietta 

Year 1    - Francesca and Billy 

Year 2    -  Henry and Olivia 

Year 3    -  Dominic and Poppy 

Year 4    -  Tulula and Oscar 

Year 5 –  Jessica and Jack 

Year 6 -  Charlie and Ellie 

 

Attendance 

Our average attendance figure, for the week beginning 4th July 2022, was 97.2%. Congratulations to our Year 

1 children who achieved 100% attendance this week. Super stars! ☺ 

 

 

 

Year 4 Visit to Burghley House 

Year 4 had a wonderful day deepening their knowledge of Tudor 

life when they visited Burghley House on Wednesday. The day 

began with learning a Tudor dance and playing two Tudor games. 

After this, we had an interesting tour around parts of the 

house. The children were amazed by the opulent rooms, painted 

ceilings and ornate high beds. 
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After a picnic in the grounds, we discovered more about Tudor food and drink, while the children sat around a 

table laden with models of food reflecting the diet of rich and poor Tudors. The final activity involved the 

children making a Tudor pocket decorated with symbols from this time.  

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Year 4 were a delight; being described as ‘exceptionally well-behaved’ on more than one occasion during the 

day. Many thanks to the adult volunteers who gave their time to support the children and the class teacher 

for enabling this trip to take place. 

 

Year 6 Rounders Tournament 

 

On Tuesday 5th July, nine of our Year 6 children 

attended a Rounders Tournament at Bourne 

Academy arranged by the School Games 

Organiser, Agilitas Sports. The children played in 

teams mixed with children from other schools in 

the local area, which gave them opportunity to 

meet new friends ahead of their move to 

secondary school this September.  

 

A fantastic day was had by all and four Thurlby 

children came away with medals for first or 

second placed teams. 

 

 

 

 



Wildlife Club 

During the penultimate session of wildlife club, the children worked collaboratively to create their own 

mandalas using natural materials. We discovered that the word ‘mandala’ means circle and the circular shape 

symbolises how nature doesn’t begin or end but is always connected.  

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We welcomed a local representative from Lincolnshire Wildlife Trust to our final session. The children were 

challenged to a wildlife quiz and then were helped to explore and identify invertebrates in one of our 

beautiful oak trees.  The children were presented with badges and a wildlife magazine to further their 

knowledge. 

 

The children have been enthusiastic throughout all sessions, this has made the club a delight to organise and 

manage. Well done, children.            

 

 

Thurlby Runs 

We're getting excited about the Thurlby Fun Run this 

Sunday 10th July starting at 10am from Lawrance Park. 

Registration for the Run is from 9am, please arrive with 

plenty of time to do this. Some children may have 

brought registration forms home today and more details 

are on the poster below. Under 8s do need to be 

accompanied by an adult - running is not compulsory 

though, many walk with pushchairs or dogs and some 

even in fancy dress! 

 

All funds raised go to Thurlby CP Academy via the PTFA 

and the 1st Thurlby Scout Group. 

 

We would also ask that parking on streets that form 

part of the course is kept to a minimum on the day of 

the race until 11:15am to assist us in making the race as 

safe as possible. This includes Crown Lane, Lawrance 

Park car park, Chapel Lane, to and along Lawrance Way, 

then Northorpe Lane, to and along Station Road and 

Swallow Hill. Please be aware of this if travelling by car. 

 
Many thanks for your support.  

 

 



 

Sports Day 

Thank you to everyone for coming to our Sports Day today. The children all showed great teamwork, trying 

their best for their house teams and supporting each other. It was wonderful to be able to welcome parents 

back to this event. We hope you all enjoyed the day. 

 

Special thank you to our Year 6 house captains for all their help, to Mrs Sewell for organising the event so 

brilliantly, as always, to all those who helped put our gazebos up and to the PTFA for providing very welcome 

refreshments during the day!  

 

 

Congratulations to all our teams for showing such spirit and 

determination on such a hot day and a super well done to our 

County Crops team for winning this year’s Sports Day trophy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Finch 

Head of School 

 

Upcoming Calendar Dates 

Sunday 10th July -   Thurlby Runs  

Monday 11th July -   Reserve Sports Day 

Tuesday 12th July -   Year 6 trip to Bourne Academy to see ‘Bugsy’ 

Wednesday 13th July -  Year 6 trip to Matilda, Cambridge Theatre, London 

Thursday 14th July -   Year 4 Arts Day at Bourne Westfield Primary Academy 

Monday 18th July -   PTFA - Bag2School collection @ 9.00am 

Tuesday 19th July -   Year 6 end of year performance to parents @ 6.30pm  

Thursday 21st July -   Rocksteady Concert @ 2.15pm for Rocksteady parents 

Friday 22nd July -   End of Term 6 

  

 

 

 



PTFA  

The PTFA work extrememly hard raising money for our school and children. If you are able to offer support, 

in any capacity, they will be very grateful. Many thanks.  

 

 

 


